Melissa Prochazka

From: Fire Safety <FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 6 October 2017 1:38 PM

To: Nuray Duran

Subject: RE: FRN17/1949 BFS17/2379 SIRD 8000001670 HPRM: Notice of modification request for The

Emirates One&Only Wolgan Valley Resort

Dear Nuray

Fire & Rescue NSW acknowledge receipt of your application.

For any future correspondence regarding this matter, we request that you quote your job / reference number:
Project Reference: FRN17/1949

Job Number: BFS17/2379 (8000001670)

Should you have any further queries regarding this matter, please contact the Fire Safety Branch on 02 9742 7434.
Regards

Fire Safety Branch
Community Safety Directorate

-@ Fire &
NSW | Rescue NSW

E FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au | T (02) 9742 7434 | F (02) 9742 7483 | www.fire.nsw.gov.au
Amarina Avenue, Greenacre, NSW 2190 | Locked Bag 12, Greenacre, NSW 2190

Twitter.com/FRNSW | Facebook.com/FRNSW | YouTube.com/FireAndRescueNSW

Do a Home Fire Safety Audit. It could save your life. www. homefiresafetyaudit.com.au

From: Nuray Duran [mailto:Nuray.Duran@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Friday, 6 October 2017 10:59 AM

To: Fire Safety <FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: FRN17/1949 BFS17/2379 SIRD 8000001670 HPRM: Notice of modification request for The Emirates

One&Only Wolgan Valley Resort
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Good morning
Please find attached the notice of modification request for The Emirates One&Only Wolgan Valley Resort.
The modification request and accompanying documents will be on public exhibition from Wednesday 11 October

2017 until Tuesday 24 October 2017 These documents may be viewed on the Department’s website at
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/on-exhibition/ from Wednesday 11 October 2017.

The Department invites you to comment on the modification request, including advice on recommended conditions
of approval, by Tuesday 24 October 2017.

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Prochazka on (02) 8289 6695 or via email at
Melissa.prochazka@planning.nsw.gov.au

Regards

Nuray Duran

DA Coordinator | Industry and Key Sites

Department of Planning & Environment

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

T 029274 6162 E nuray.duran@planning.nsw.gov.au
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FRNSW CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is
intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information in this e-mail or
any attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail
and any attachment it may contain.

Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Fire &
Rescue NSW. Use of electronic mail is subject to FRNSW policy and guidelines. FRNSW reserves the right to filter,

inspect, copy, store and disclose the contents of electronic mail messages, as authorised by law.

This message has been scanned for viruses.




